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Awareness Program on Family Planning 

 

On 4th December 2018, the NCC cadets of Government P.G. College Bazpur helped in 

an awareness program on family planning organized by the hospital department. The 

program aimed to educate people about the benefits of family planning and the different 

methods available. The program began with a short introduction by the hospital staff, 

who explained the purpose of the program and the importance of family planning. 

questions from the audience. The cadets spoke about the importance of family planning 

in reducing maternal and infant mortality rates and improving the overall health of the 

community. They encouraged the audience to discuss family planning options with their 

partners and seek advice from medical professionals. The participation of the NCC cadets 

in the awareness program was greatly appreciated by the hospital department.  
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